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January 25, 2022 
 
 
The Honourable Doug Ford sent via email: premier@ontario.ca 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building, Queen’s Park 
Toronto, ON  M7A 1A1 
 
 
Re: Funding Support for Infrastructure Projects – Bridge/Culvert Replacements in 
Rural Municipalities 
 
Dear Premier: 
 
At the last regular Council meeting held January 12th, 2022, the following resolution was 
passed: 
 
“RESOLVED that the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Adjala-
Tosorontio supports the requests from the Township of Adelaide-Metcalfe, the 
Township of Lake of Bays, the Township of Amaranth and Northumberland County for 
the Federal and Provincial Government to provide more funding to rural municipalities to 
support infrastructure projects related to major bridge and culvert replacements. 
 
AND FURTHER THAT this resolution be forwarded to the Premier of Ontario, Provincial 
Minister of Finance, Federal Finance Minister, AMO, and all Ontario municipalities.” 
 

Sincerely, 

Dianne Gould-Brown 

Dianne Gould-Brown, CMO 
Municipal Clerk 
 

cc:  
Hon. Peter Bethenfalvy, Ontario Minister of Finance minister.fin@ontario.ca 
Hon. Chrystia Freeland, Federal Minister of Finance chrystia.freeland@fin.gc.ca 
AMO         amo@amo.on.ca 
All Ontario Municipalities 
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